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As a former teacher in Oregon I cannot understand why the government needs to 

control what we have on our ;public shelves.  If one does not like the content, don't 

pick it off the shelf.  Curriculum should be carefully studied by the state's education 

department.  Teachers are ones to provide a fair evaluation. 


